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Dear Andrew  
 
PLANNING RESPONSE TO THE HEALTH IMPACT ASSESSMENT OF THE CORE 
STRATEGY FURTHER ENGAGEMENT DRAFT 
 
Thank-you for your response to our Health Impact Assessment (HIA) of the Core Strategy 
Further Engagement Draft (CSFED). 
 
We note the changes you have implemented having reviewed our suggested inclusions 
and we welcome these. 
 
Understandably, there are number of action points we recommend that are beyond the 
scope of the Core Strategy Publication Draft (CSPD). You suggest that these should be 
picked up elsewhere, where appropriate, in the Allocations Development Plan Document 
(DPD) and Area Action Plan DPD’s. 
 
We look forward to discussions with you on how our departments can best work together, 
on these DPD’s, particularly on the matters of ‘play areas for young children' noted in 
proposed inclusion 6, and 'social infrastructure', as part of the Local Infrastructure Plan, 
noted in the response to proposed inclusion 10. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Julia Burrows 
Consultant in Public Health 
 
 


